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DOI Jonathan Evans- was elected to the board of the 
International Children’s continence Society (ICCS). This 
is an unpaid role.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  



 
 

 
 

TOPIC 
Introduction,  welcome and  meeting objectives  
 

• The chairman introduced the GDG to the 2nd GDG meeting and gave people’s apologies to the meeting. 
• The chairman gave an overview of agenda for the day 
• The chairman ran through the minutes from the last meeting with the GDG. GDG considered the minutes a truthful 

account of the first meeting.  
 

Overview of systematic review methods applied to guideline development 
• Ms Vanessa Nunes gave a brief presentation on the methods team appraises evidence. This was intended to help 

the GDG to better understand the way the evidence reviews are presented.  
 

Evidence reviews- alarms for children and young people under 19 years old who have nocturnal enuresis 
 

• Ms Katrina Sparrow presented the evidence review on what is the clinical and cost effectiveness of alarms for 
children and young people under 19 years old who have nocturnal enuresis 

• The chairman led on the discussion to agree  evidence statements 
• The chairman led on the discussion to develop of draft recommendations 
 

Lunch 
 
Evidence reviews (continuation)-  alarms for children and young people under 19 years old who have nocturnal 
enuresis 
 

• Ms Katrina Sparrow continued the presentation of the evidence review on what is the clinical and cost 
effectiveness of alarms for children and young people under 19 years old who have nocturnal enuresis 

• The chairman led on the discussion to agree evidence statements and development of draft recommendations 
• The chairman led on the discussion on how the GDG thought would be the most helpful ways to present evidence 

for GDG meetings 
• GDG agreed that the alarms review would be revised in light of the discussions on the day and uploaded on 

Claromentis for further comments.  
 
 
Key Clinical Questions 

• Due to lack of time during the meeting, Dr Norma O’Flynn did not run through the main revisions made to the 
clinical questions document after 1st GDG meeting.   

 
Health Economics  

• Due to lack of time during the meeting, the update on work in progress for the health economics plan for NE was 
very brief. However,  Laura Sawyer was to upload the Health Economics presentation on Claromentis for the GDG 
to comment. 

 
User involvement and service configuration 

• Due to lack of time the discussion on identified issues was to be also uploaded on Claromentis for further 
comments from the GDG.  

 
Summary of next steps, meeting dates, and any other business  

• The chairman indicated that the following meeting would be on the 21st January 2009 and that it would also be 
held at NICE headquarters. 
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